
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle and I hope that you 

have had a wonderful Thanksgiving with your families.  Make-up picture day is on 

Tuesday morning.  Picture day envelopes are available in the office.  Also, on Tuesday, 

there is a School Site Council and ELAC meeting at 2:30.  The meeting link will be 

posted on Class Dojo.  Wednesday is a regular start day.  School begins at 8:00 for all 

students.  On Friday, November 18th, a COVID test kit was sent home with each 

student.  It is recommended that students are tested before they return to school 

tomorrow.  You do not need to notify the school unless the test is positive.  

Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 


